
On behalf of the Caspar Community, we urge the timely development of a Hazardous Vegetation (fire 
fuels) abatement ordinance.  
 
The community of Caspar is surrounded by gorse, highly flammable, invasive, difficult to remove, and 
spreading. As a community we are working with our Fire Safe Council to control and eventually 
eradicate this hazard. Such an ordinance will reinforce our efforts and improve safety. 
Board of the Caspar Community 

 


